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October 5, 2022 
 
Today, Hockey Eastern Ontario joined the Ontario Hockey Federation and Hockey Northwestern Ontario 
in requesting that Hockey Canada pause the collection of the $3 Participant Assessment Fee for the 
2022-23 season.   
 
HEO believes that this is a responsible step for Hockey Canada to take as it focusses on this critical phase 
of implementation of the Hockey Canada Action Plan. 
 
HEO, its organizations and volunteers are working hard to provide a safe, inclusive and fun environment 
for all our minor, junior, para and special hockey participants.  
 
 


